







JUNIOR STRINGS ORCHESTRA

On Saturday June 15 our Junior String Orchestra participated in the Northern Beaches String Festival.

Each year several schools meet to perform and showcase their various orchestras. The Junior String Orchestra represented the College well in the strings session and received positive feedback and guidance from the Guest Director on the day.

Congratulations to all the students who participated and represented the College at this Saturday event.

Mr Byron Mark

Manger of Ensembles